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: Our speaker for the evening, Anamarie Lopategui, was a big
_ ¥ September's dinner meeting at Walley's Hot hit. You could get a measure on that just from the volume of

& Springs Resort was an event to remember; questions coming from the audience. She took an interesting,
JF some even called it a pleasant experience. It  but complex subject of forensic science, and presented it in

B certainly was different. We are venturing out  such a way even I could understand. I learned a lot, but please
' to explore new venues, and it is helpful to hear don't ask me to explain it.
) what you're thinking. Ihad made an appeal for
your input at the meeting (call me), and for those who find it The Pot-of-Gold did well, and don't forget this is our only
easier to use e-mail; you can contact me at source of revenue: When you bring an inexpensive gift it adds
pkkasper@charter.net. to the cause, and no one doesn't like to unwrap a present. Next

month should prove to be equally pleasant and interesting.

The supporting cast did a great job and kept the wheels turning. Take note of the VP's message below, and I hope to see you all
My appreciation goes out to Ann Hersey and Betty Toudouze. I there.
forgot to publicly thank you at the meeting Fred Hersey, as Dhil

Vice-Presidents’ Stufy

= . Change is good! Our September meeting at Wally's
.} i Hot Springs was very nice. The atmosphere was cozy.
he food was excellent and our guest speaker Ms.
namarie Lopategui gave a fine show and tell presenta-
) tion in connection with her duties as the Evidence Tech-

VL
PLEASE

| CALL ,
YES OR NO

nician for the Douglas County Sheriff's Office. BY 10/14
It looks like fall has arrived with a bang! Or, am | the only person in the Carson FOR
Valley who turned the heater on? In addition, | used the wipers on my vehicle and THE 10/21
the blades were flopping all over the windshield. So, | believe it's time to tune-up the SRR T
old vehicles for the fall and winter unknown eventualities. This is especially MEETING i
important since, during inclement weather conditions, we want our members to '
travel safely and with confidence to and from our monthly IFA meetings. ' PhillKathie 267-5385
I've been kind of busy trying to line up speakers for the coming year, 2005. I've  RaylLarna  267-4355
zipped off letters to: the Levi Straus Corp. for a historical presentation on Levi's | Larry 783-9759 |
(Jeans); John Tyson (KOLO Reporter), topic, maybe the Carson City, Waterfall Fire | | Fred/Ann 266-3435 |
and his experiences; Brian Sandoval, Nevada, State Attorney General, topic, Ne- . Orsend E-mail to:

vada’s prospective on Yucca Mountain; Chaplain Lt. Cmdr. Andrew P. Sholtes, topic, | | Hersey.4-way@775.net :
The Islam religion and how it relates to terrorist activities against the United States. Fial. o Ty Sy
If | have piqued your interest with this list of potential speakers, then be sure to set Please support

aside the evening of the third Thursday of each month (July and December are

excluded). Do it now! Ow: ,
Captain Thom Merry, MD will be our guest speaker at our IFA October 21, 2004 Advertisers!
meeting. He has a very successful medical practice in Gardnerville, NV (The Merry They help

Medical Team). By a very recent survey, his practice was just rated number two in SUPPOTt US!

the Carson Valley. In addition to his medical practice, he is also

Continued on Page 3
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The Sec'y/ Tneas. Message

On the membership front, it appears that

we will lose 9 members due to non-

& renewal. There is still time, as I write this
column, for last minute renewals to come

in. The good news is that we have already brought in

13 new members since July 1. We are off to another

growth year. Thanks to all who support us.

Remember to bring a little something for the Pot of
Gold when you come to the meeting. Due to the
generosity of our members, this raffle raises a
significant amount of money for our annual project(s).

Most of you are doing a great job of calling in your
dinner reservations in time to qualify for the Early Bird
drawing. Remember, if you call in at least one week in

advance of the dinner (even to say you can’t come),
your name goes “into the hat” for the Early Bird
drawing. The lucky winner wins a free dinner at a
future dinner. The numbers to call appear on the first
page of every newsletter. Last minute changes can
usually be accommodated, but it certainly helps with
the planning, guarantees, etc. to have as firm a count
as possible ahead of time. Keep up the good work.

Not too much else is happening for me to report to
you. The majority of my work these days is processing
all of the new members you are bringing in to the
chapter. Keep ‘em coming. I enjoy watching us grow.

See you at Genoa Lakes.

Ray

Fnom the Vewoletten Editon
“What You May Not Realize”

DCSO and she seems to have enjoyed
her visit.
said the audience was great.

I know I promised something important for this
month’s column. This perhaps should be subtitled
“The Hidden Necessity of our Pot of Gold”. I'm sure
you get tired of reading on the P-O-G but here’s a

the cost of National Dues plus the cost to print and
mail the Footprinter plus the stipend for our Secy/
Treas comes to an amount per year greater than
our current $24 dues? This means without P-O-G

ble work. And, no-shows and speaker dinners are
further costs.

To me, this means at some point we must raise
dues, as reluctant as your board is to do so. Since

we can discount added household members. I'm
sure most of us don’t want to start additional fund-

the context of our regular meetings perhaps it’s

you may have to bring to the Board’s attention.
Paul

Hi Folks, I talked with Anamarie at the

She confessed to a bit of nervousness but

reason why it is so crucial to us. Did you know that

we are in the hole and with nothing for our charita-

we only send one Footprinter per household perhaps

raising activities, but if we can do something within

worth considering. So I would encourage any ideas

S

v Nt

¥ October Birthdays 4

Shaaron Snead 1 Alice Duvall 5

Nadine Nowosad 7 Robert Coyle 10

Anna Hansen 11  Suzi Pippin 13

Roy Stephenson 20 Richard Caesar 22

Bruce Folker 22 Patricia Souza 20
Ray Hoyt 31
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Minden - Douglas
Elks Lodge

William K. “Bill” Depew, P.ER.
(775) 246-4405
Committed to Elkdom - “Invoived in Retirement”’

528 Yellow Jacket
Dayton , Nevada 89403

MONIQUE REN

) 782-2338

1544 Hwy 39 _
Fax (775) 782-2335

Gardnerville, NV 89410

INTERNATIONAL FOOTPRINT
ASSOCIATION, INC.

Lon Curtis

Nevada Division of Investigation
Criminal Intelligence Unit

LIEUTENANT RAY HOYT
Unit Commander

Grand President 1986-'87 Retired
Police Captain, Ret. PO Box 1341 1355 Sanden Lanc Home (775) 267-4355
am sl gash Hamiiton Cite. CA 05051 | | Minden. NV 89423 Cell (775) 720-8321
B Qbhooter Culor
Flowers .
CCW & Firearms Instructor
Siiia Fred Hersey Footprinter / Airstreamer
TOM & VICKIE 1540 HWY. 395 Elk /DCSO Citizen Patrol
AL BhA STRQ’;;%N ggc&g hersey.4-way@775.net 775-266-3435
" 2960 Pine Valley Road Gardnerville, NV 89410

Vice Presidents’ Stufy
an active Reserve Naval Officer. His military
career spans five decades and he has been
placed in harms way on many occasions. He
served on active duty as an officer in Viet Nam.
He most recently served as a Reserve Officer
called to active duty in Iraq. He just received
two Bronze Stars for aiding wounded Marines
in an Iragi mine field. Appropriately, his pres-
entation will be on his military experiences. Be-
cause we see or read about Irag on a daily ba-
sis, this will be your opportunity to get a factual
account from one who has been there and for-
tunate enough to return. Don’t miss it!

Our next meeting will be held at the recently
remodeled Golf Club at Genoa Lakes, in their
banquet room. No host drinks from 6:00PM to
7:00PM. The Pledge of allegiance will be per-
formed and nourishment will begin. Dinner will
include two meat entrées, tossed green salad,
pasta, vegetables, rolls, butter and assorted

Cont. from Page 1

deserts. Cost will be $17.00 per person. DI-
RECTIONS: From downtown Genoa, turn right
(North) on Jacks Valley Rd. Go about % mile,
you will see the Genoa Lakes golf course signs. |
Turn right (East) and take the winding road
down to the parking area and club house.
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INTERNATIONAL FOOTPRINT ASSOCIATION
CARSON VALLEY CHAPTER #72, INC.

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

President Phil Kasper 267-5385
1st Vice President Larry Gray 783-9759
2nd Vice President  Emil Toudouze  267-4670
. Sec.-Treas. Ray Hoyt 267-4355
Chapter Past Presidents Sgt-at-arms Kathle Kasper ~ 267-5385
1881-82 Bill Depew, Charter Imm. Past Pres. Dorman Dane  265-9096
1992-33 Doug Tucker Grand Director Fred Hersey 266-3435
1993-94 Eston “Hed” Baker 3 Yr. Director Jim Terborg 7839123
1994-85 Bill Shay 2 Yr. Director Ron Pierini 782-9903
1995-96 Hay Hoyt 1 Yr. Director Betty Miller 782-7935
1996-97 Lon A. Curtis Perm. Director Lon Curtis, P.G.P. (530) 826-0858
1997-38 Elza Turkington Newsletter Editor Paul Conrad 267-5650
1998-39 Bob Minton
1999-00 Hodney Snead o

2000-01 Fred Hersey
2001-02 Clay Hill
2002-03 Grady Goodwin
2003-04 Dorman Dane
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